
Sacred Heart Church 

November 2 - November 3, 2024 

Reverend Frans J. Berkhout, Pastor 
Deacon Hugh Carlin 

Deacon Joe Juhasz 

Mass Schedule: 
Daily: Monday—Friday: 7:30am 
Saturday: 8am  (Civic holiday: 9:00am)  
 
Weekend:   
Saturday Vigil: 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 8:00am & 10:00am  
 
Confession: 
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45pm 
 
CCD: 
Deacon Joe Juhasz 
mostsacredheartccd@gmail.com  
 
RCIA/Safe Environment: 
Deacon Hugh Carlin 
hugh@thecarlins.net 
 
Parish Office:  
Telephone: 610-865-5042 Ext. 3 
Email:ParishOffice@SacredHeartBethlehem.com 
Website: SacredHeartBethlehem.com 

Organizations: 
Holy Name Society—Al Dezubay  
adezubay@dezubay.com 
 
Knights of Columbus 
Steve Pfeiffenberger 
spfeiffenb@aol.com 
 
Prime Time Club—JoAnn Crosson  
ubatapred@rcn.com 
 
Pro-Life—Veronica Azan 
marysonshine@rcn.com 
 
Music Ministry—Cathy Hageman 
610-392-5306 
bigdawg2@ptd.net 
 
Bereavement Support Group 
Paulette Vuchko 
paulettev1220@icloud.com 
 
 

“Glorify God, save souls, make saints, teach truth” 

   

                      1817 1st Street 
                    Bethlehem, PA 18020 
  

mailto:mostsacredheartccd@gmail.com


  

Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time - B 

2024   
Saturday, November 2 
5:00pm   All Souls Memorials  
 
Sunday, November 3  
8:00am   All Souls Memorials  
 
10:00am All Souls Memorials   
 

Mass Schedule 
*Mass Intentions are subject to change as needed* 

 
November 4 - November 8 

Mon. (4) Memorial of St. Charles Borromeo 
7:30am Joseph Acevedo by Lori and Ralph, 
 Deacon Dave and Debbie  

  
Tues. (5) Tuesday of the Thirty-First Week in  
7:30am Ordinary Time 
 Albina DaSilva  
 by Allen and Charlene Benner  
   
Wed. (6) Wednesday of the Thirty-First Week 
7:30am in Ordinary Time  
 Betty Rutledge 
 by Allen and Charlene Benner 
 
Thurs. (7) Thursday of the Thirty-First Week 
7:30am in Ordinary Time  
 All Souls Memorials   
 
Fri. (8) Friday of the Thirty-First Week in  
7:30am Ordinary Time 
 Lenny Mikulski by Jane Magdasy 
 
Sat. (9) Feast of the Dedication of the Lateran 
8:00am Basilica in Rome  
 All Souls Memorials  
     

Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time - B 
Saturday, November 9 
5:00pm   Richard  Reed, Sr. by the Reed Family 
 
Sunday, November 10  
8:00am   Claude Colleyacme by Doris Jenkins  
10:00am Sacred Heart Holy Name Society   
 

Parish Office Hours 
  Monday: 9:00am - 3:00pm 
  Tuesday, Thursday, Friday:9:00am-12:00pm 

(Closed Wednesday) 
Parishoffice@sacredheartbethlehem.com 

 
For inclement weather, the parish office will  

follow the schedule of the BASD schools.  If the 
schools are on a two hour delay or closed, so is 

the Office 

Sanctuary Lights      
Candles are lit for 7 days. A donation of 
$15 is suggested. To have one of these 
Sanctuary Lights lit, stop by the Service 
Desk. 
 High Altar:   
     For: The Holy Name Society 
 
 For: Joseph Acevedo  

                             by Dawn and Gino Tomaino 

Sacred Heart Memorial Society 
All donations to the Sacred Heart  
Memorial Society will be used for the 
purchasing of items needed to celebrate 
the Sacraments.  
  

     
  

Upcoming Liturgical Ministry Schedule 
Saturday, Sunday: November 9– November 10 

Lectors: 
  5:00pm   MB. Finnerty 
  8:00am   A. Azan 
10:00am   A. Dezuby 
 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: 
  5:00pm R. Yost, M. Yost  
  8:00am J. Braski, C. Bachman  
10:00am M. Finnerty, T. Fitzpatrick  

Upcoming Counting Team Schedule 
November 11 

J. Kalata, B. Fleissner, J. D’Angelo, T. Thoder  
November 18 

V. Schwarz, T. Jacob, C. Hoffert, D. Pilzer 

Upcoming Service Desk Schedule 
  Saturday, Sunday: November 9 - November 10 

Volunteers:  
5:00pm     M. Yost 
8:00am     P. Vuchko 
10:00am   B. Kincaid 

Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator: Ms. Wendy S. Krisak 1-800-791-9209 
Office of Safe Environment: Pamela Russo, MSW, MS; P.O. Box F; Allentown, PA 18105; 610-871-5200, Ext. 2204; 
prusso@allentowndiocese.org 
Diocese of Allentown Protection of Youth Policy: www.allentowndiocese.org  
Catholic Bishop Abuse Reporting Service: If you have an allegation of abuse against a bishop, please contact the Catholic Bishop Abuse 
Reporting Service at www.ReportBishopAbuse.org or by calling 1-800-276-1562. 



  
Pray for all those who are Sick or Injured: 

Emily FaRannte, Janet Zambo, Eileen M. Jakob, Ray 
Sullivan, Colin Jerome Boyce, Tabatha Schreck,  

Deborah FaRannte, Chubby Figueroa, Mark McKay, 
Bryan Eckert, & Loretta Scurato 

Sacred Heart Holy Hour 
Please join your fellow parishioners for 
Holy Hour every Tuesday, (11/5),  
(11/12), (11/19), (11/26),  from 6:00pm 
to 6:30pm; Angelus, Litany and Rosary. 
 

No Holy Hour on Tuesday, December 3 
 

Next First Friday, December 6th,    
following the 7:30am Mass.   

Weekly Collections: 
October 19 - 20 $4,426 
October 26 - 27 $5,454 

Thank you for your generosity.  

Last Chance to Order Your Nut Rolls 

Order forms are available at the  

Service Desk and/or the Parish Office. 

We must have the final count by  

Tuesday, November 5. The price is 

$17.00/roll; we must sell at least 100 

to qualify for that fundraiser price. Choices this 

year are:  

Pumpkin Cheese, Lekvar, Nut, Apricot,  

Poppy Seed and Seedless Red Raspberry.   

 

Orders will be available for pick up on Thursday,  

November 21 in the Fr. King Memorial Hall  

between Noon and 4pm. 

  Holy Name Society 
Sunday Mass and Meeting 

Just a reminder to our Brother Members that 
our next Holy Name Society (HNS) Sunday, 
10:00AM Mass will be on November 10. Try 
to be at the vestibule of the Church by 9:50AM 
for procession down the Church aisle. As  
usual, there will be a short meeting to follow 
with coffee and donuts.  Anyone else  
interested in our Holy Name Society, or wants 
to know more about what we do is invited as 
well to both the Mass and meeting.  

In His Holy Name, Alex Dezubay, President. 

2024 THANKSGIVING DONATIONS 
You can help our Knights serve our community 

  
The Sacred Heart Knights of Columbus plan to give 15  
complete Thanksgiving Dinner baskets to local families  

in-need once again this year.    
YOU, your family or business can participate by donating: 

  
•  Frozen Turkeys in the 16-18 pound range; 

•  Meal items such as stuffing mix, gravy, canned veggies, 
cranberry sauce or soup; and/or 

•  Checks made to "KofC Council 15682" or  
ShopRite gift cards of any value. 

  
If you are willing to donate, help or 

have ANY questions, call  
Steve Felix at 610-730-9294 or  

Bob Boyer at 610-428-8314  
NO LATER THAN Sunday, Nov. 17, 

prior to Thanksgiving. 

Sacred Heart’s Tricky Tray 2024 
Join in the fun again this 
year for Sacred Heart’s  

biggest annual fundraiser on  
December 7th and 8th. This 
year will not disappoint - great 

prizes (Hershey Lodge, Freezer, TV, 
Jewelry, Snow Blower and so much 

more!), delicious food, spectacular 
baked goods!! Saturday, December 7th 
from 11am to 7pm and Sunday, December 

8th from 9am to 1:50. Raffle 
closes at 1:50pm.Drawing  
begins at 2:00pm and you 

need not be present to win. 

American Red Cross Class 
Save a Life by investing an evening - American 
Red Cross Class in First Aid/CPR/AED taking 
place on Friday, November 15th from 5:00pm to  
9:30pm at Bethlehem Township Community  
Center.  To register call (610) 332-1900 or contact 
instructor at (484) 259-7740. 

Pope’s prayer intention for November  
For anyone who has lost a child  -  
We pray that all parents who mourn 
the loss of a son or daughter find 
support in their community and  

receive peace and consolation from 
the Holy Spirit. 

 
The Pope’s Worldwide Prayer Network (Apostleship of Prayer) 
monthly intentions are also available on video or download 

the app at: http:popesprayerusa.net/ 



 Holy Name Society Fellowship Breakfast  
Update 

On behalf of my brothers of the Sacred Heart Holy 
Name Society, I want to thank all the Parishioners, 
their families and friends and the other Diocesan 
attendees who attended our Fellowship Breakfast 
on Sunday, October 20. We continue to be  
successful as a result of your active participation. 
Based on the comments received after the 
10:00am Mass from the Quality Assurance ladies 
of Sacred Heart the fruit salad appears to have 
received their thumbs up. Thank you, ladies. Also, 
there were multiple requests on where we source 
our delicious bacon. The bacon is purchased from 
B&M Provisions, 1040 N. Graham St., Allentown, 
Pa. Also, congratulations to Jack Shive our 50/50 
winner. It is unclear when our next Fellowship 
Breakfast will be because of the upcoming  
renovations in our Church basement. When we  
receive news we’ll let you know. Again, thanks for 
your continued support.  

Alex Dezubay, President of the Sacred Heart  
Holy Name Society. 

Women’s Advent Retreat 
The Bishop’s Commission for Women invites 
all women of the Diocese to a peaceful  
morning of community, prayer, and reflection 
this Advent season. Join us on Saturday,  
December 14 at St. Francis of Assisi Parish in 
Allentown from 9:00am to 1:00pm.  In honor of 
the Jubilee Year of Hope, keynote speaker, Fr. 
John Frink, will offer a talk on how to find hope 
through the practice of prayer.  Bishop Alfred 
Schlert will celebrate Mass, and a continental 
breakfast will be provided.  Registration is 
open until Tuesday, November 26.   
 

Space is limited, so please register early at: 
Allentowndiocese.org/c. Contact Mary Ann 

Guman with questions:  
maryannguman@gmail.com.   

Because We Are Catholic 2024 
The 2024 Because We Are Catholic Appeal is now 
underway!  Your contribution to this annual  
Diocesan campaign brings life-changing support to 
children, families, and people in need.  Your gift 
fills food pantries, supports students’ Catholic  
education, provides pro-life resources, underwrites 
seminarian formation, provides elder care, serves 
students with special needs, and much more.  Your 
donation will make a difference to someone in your 
own community and beyond.  Join the Because We 
Are Catholic Appeal today at: 

 BecauseWeAreCatholic.org 

Sacred Heart Knights of Columbus 
 
Sacred Heart Knights of Columbus council 15682 donated a dozen new winter coats to homeless men and 
war veterans at the Victory House of the Lehigh Valley.  Presenting the coats to Executive Director  
Thomas Carson of the Victory House is Bernie Mikulski, past grand knight of council 15682 of Sacred 
Heart Church in Bethlehem Twp., PA. Since 1985, 
when it was known as Center City Ministries, Victory 
House of Lehigh Valley has been providing shelter and 
transitional services to homeless men, many who have 
been homeless veterans.  
 
Today, after 35+ years of service, nearly 4,000 men 
have benefitted from the transitional programs at  
Victory House, enabling them to regain the unity of 
family life in the community   

Voting Resources for Catholics 
Bishop Schlert and the Diocese of Allentown 

strongly urge all eligible Catholics to participate in 
the upcoming November elections. Voting honors 
our fellow Americans who died to preserve this 

right and is an honorable civic duty. Resources for 
voting Catholics can be found at:  

https://www.ad-today.com/national-world/voting-
resources-for-Catholics-in-the-diocese-of-

allentown 

 


